October 19, 1973

Dr. Charles R. Gresham Kentucky Christian College Grayson, KY 41143

Dear Dr. Gresham:

Your request for the program for the forthcoming Annual Meeting of the WTS is at hand. Enclosed you will also find a "reservation" card, should you find it possible to be with us.

We sincerely appreciate hearing from you, and am sending under separate cover a complimentary copy of our current WESLEYAN THEOLOGICAL JOURNAL. Should your library desire to acquire aback copies of the JOURNAL they are available at the prices stated on page 90 of the JOURNAL you will be receiving.

Thanks for writing.

Sincerely yours and HIS,

Delbert R. Rose